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Dear parents, 

                        A huge welcome back to you all. We have had a fantastic first week 

here at Church Aston. The children have settled into their classes happily. One of my 

favourite times of the week was when the staff were outside watching all the children 

from both classes playing together in the sunshine. It seems such a long time since we were able to do this. 

That building of co operation and friendship is such a special part of our school.  

                       Our assembly today was very important as we welcomed our new Reception children into 

school. They were very proud receiving their certificates and book that they are bringing home to share with 

you. A big step on their learning journey.  

                     We would also like to say welcome to Miss Richards who is our additional TA who will be with us 

in Class 1. She is already very much part of our team. 

                       Friends of School will be having their first meeting next week please see date etc later in 

newsletter. They are a great group of parents who support the school in so many ways including organising 

events for the children and parents whilst raising money for the school which helps to add those little extras to 

your child’s experience here. This is also a great way to meet people, they are a fun and friendly group and 

are always keen for new parents to join. If you can’t make the meeting but would be interested in finding out 

more, just let me know and I can introduce you to one of the existing members. 

                       I have been very pleased to see that some children have continued their reading through the 

holidays. Well done to those who have received a head teacher sticker for moving up a band already. 

We look forward to a fun but hard-working term. 

Enjoy your weekend 

Best wishes  

Jenny Griffiths 
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September 2021 

Good luck 



 

Wow! What a great start to the school year we have had!  

We have loved welcoming our lovely new reception children into our Church Aston family. 

They have settled in so well and we can’t wait to see them flourish over the next year in Class 

One!  

A special thank you to our wonderful year ones who have done such a super job at welcoming 

the new children, making sure they know where everything is and being all round good role 

models. Well done! 

The children have been busy drawing, telling us all about themselves and their families, 

painting self portraits as well as LOTS of playing outside in the sun. Year one children did 

some super writing all about their summer holidays, we have loved hearing about all the 

exciting things they’ve been up to!  The reception children have also enjoyed staying and 

eating their school lunches with the rest of the class, fishy Friday was certainly a big hit! 

Have a lovely, restful weekend and we’ll see you back in school on Monday! 

Rewarded for super 

work and being a great 

role model. 

 

STAR  OF THE WEEK 



 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! 

We have had a wonderful week in Class 2. The children have been busy writing letters to apply for a class 

monitor job, they have retold the story of Mrs Pepperpot learns to swim and painted a picture a self portrait using 

watercolours.  

The children have worked hard in their maths lessons too! Year 1 have been using language to compare the size 

and mass of objects and year 2 have started their addition work with adding three addends in a part, part, part 

whole model.  

 

The playground has been a happy busy place this week, with everyone outside together. It has been fantastic to 

see so many of the older children being good role models on the playground and around school, helping our new 

Reception children settle in.  

Next week we will have PE on Monday and Friday and the children will need to bring their PE kits in a bag and 
they will change in school on both days. Please remember to bring your reading book to school everyday and let 
us know if your child needs a new Reading Record.  

Rewarded the working 

hard in all his lessons and 

striving to complete his 

tasks.  

 

Part, part, part whole model 



 

 

 

 

All our clubs are up and running, This week in Art Club children had a beach 

theme and made ice creams, buckets and spades and shell impressions into 

clay. They learned how to draw a sandcastle and enjoyed colouring in some 

seaside pictures. If you would like to book your child into a club  an afterschool 

club the forms can be downloaded from our website or available from the 

school office.  

Art Club 
 

 
 



To all the children 

celebrating their birthday 

this week we hope you all 

have a lovely time. 

 

 

 

 
During our outdoor whole school 

assembly we welcomed all our 

new reception children. They were 

all presented with a 

certificate and a 

story book for at 

home. We hope 

you enjoy sharing 

this with your child.  

 

 

Wednesday 22nd 
September 

The Last Inn, Newport 

8pm 

 

All parents and carers 
welcome!  

 

AGM & Meeting 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL 

 

P.E Arrangements 

PE will be every Monday and Friday in both 

classes. 

Class 1—For this term can children arrive 

to school dressed in their PE Kits, they will 

not need a change of clothing. We will 

advise if this changes. 

Class 2—Please bring your PE kits to 

school and get changed at school. 

 

 

 




